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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 369/2012 
 
Date: 9th June 2012 
 

MINOR OIL SPILL 

 
A minor oil spill was reported yesterday (Friday) evening at approximately 7pm.  
 
On receipt of this information the Gibraltar Port Authority, in conjunction with the 
Department of the Environment initiated the Gibraltar Oil Spill Contingency Plan. 
Operations have been ongoing throughout the night and measures continue to 
be taken to control the spill. 
 
Members of the public are requested to refrain from engaging in any activities in 
the port area whilst the clean up operations continue. 
 
An investigation is underway. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 
Ministry for Health & Environment 

Joshua Hassan House 

Secretary’s Lane 

Gibraltar 


